[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Noelle:Users:Elle:Desktop:designfornoelle.jpg]Congratulations on taking the steps to becoming a Dancin’ Gators Choreographer! Please fill out the following application and email it back to kimberly.morse@ufl.edu by January 10th at midnight! When saving this file please put your name in the file title. Along with this application you need to send your CUT music. Your song choice must be appropriate and must have little to no cursing since we do have a wide range of audience members. Please cut your music to 2:15 and convert it to a .WAV file. PLEASE NOTE: This does NOT need to be your final cut… but you DO need to send me a rough draft. DO NOT JUST SEND ME YOUR SONG CHOICE WITHOUT CUTTING IT FIRST
NAME: _______________                             		       PREFERRED EMAIL: ______
PHONE NUMBER: _____________                                         YEAR IN SCHOOL: ____ 
DANCES YOU WERE IN LAST SEMESTER: 


SONG TITLE: ________________                               LEVEL OF DANCE: ___________
TYPE OF DANCE: _______________

We compile all of the dances and make the schedule before the choreographers meeting. Please fill out the following info carefully because once the schedule is made it will not change. 
TIMES YOU CANNOT HAVE YOUR DANCE PRACTICE: 

TIMES YOU PREFER YOUR DANCE PRACTICE: 


**As a choreographer you MUST attend choreographer’s meeting and showcase. These dates will be sent out ASAP. They will be the first or second week of school so please be prepared**
Please note that becoming a choreographer is a lot of work and dedication. Our members look up to you to and this job requires a lot of effort. Although it is sometimes taxing the job as a choreographer is very rewarding. Thank you for filling out this application and I will get back to you as soon as possible.
See you this Spring! 
Brianna Barden and Kimberly Morse, Dancin’ Gators Presidents 2019-2020
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